
 

 

 

 

I oppose HB 2025. HB 2025 will increase overall cost Oregonian families.  Oregon Legislature and 
Governor are bankrupting the people and destroying Oregon as a State. This will be your legacy.  We have 
said NO MORE TAXES.  

This Act says that diesel will be taxed in the same way that gas is taxed now. This increases and adds 
taxes related to roads, cars, trucks and buses and sys how revenue must be used. This Act would make 
the per-mile road usage charge mandatory for registered owners and lessees of vehicles over time 
beginning with electric vehicles on July 1, 2026. It would also let a person pay a yearly fee instead of the 
per-mile road usage charge. This Act tells the Division of Audits to do performance audits of ODOT. 

 

This bill will cost Oregonians over $1billion per yar. Oregon already has more transportation dollars to 
spend for transportation than most other states.  Where’s the money? 

DMV has been doubling our fee from last year. Stop wasting our transportation dollars.  

 

Marlene McClintock 


